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15 August 2024 

 
Manager, Process Industries (Major Projects) 
Department of Water and Environmental Regulation 
Prince House, 8 Davidson Terrace 
Joondalup, WA, 6027 

Dear , 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFROMATION – WORKS APPROVAL 
APPLICATION CATEGORY 58A BULK (DWER REFERENCE: DER2024/000324) 

On 6 August 2024, BCI Minerals Ltd (BCI Minerals) received a second request from the Department of 
Water and Environmental Regulation (DWER) for further information in relation to the Works Approval 
Application (WAA) submitted for the Mardie Project under Category 58A as outlined in Schedule 1 of the 
Environmental Protection Regulations 1987. 
 
Details of the request for further information (RFI) from DWER and BCI Minerals response are outlined 
in Table 1 below and in the respective attachments to this letter.  
 
We trust the details provided in Table 1 and the attachment provided with this letter address the request 
for additional information.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
MANAGER ENVIRONMENTAL APPROVALS & COMPLIANCE 
 

Attachments: 

1. Updated Stockyard Proposed General Arrangement  
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ATTACHMENT 1: UPDATED STOCKYARD PROPOSED GENERAL ARRANGEMENT 

 






